
 

Request for Public Proposals 

A Committee has been appointed by the Honourable Minister of Justice, Prison Affairs and 

Constitutional Reforms to review the existing Insurance Laws of Sri Lanka and bring them 

on par with global standards.  

The said Committee invites suggestions from interested parties and the public to review the 

existing legislation. Such suggestions should be forwarded to the Assistant Secretary (Legal), 

Ministry of Justice, Prison Affairs and Constitutional Reforms No 19, Sri Sangaraja  Mawatha, 

Colombo 10, on or before the 25th of July 2023. (Please mention “Revising of Insurance Laws” 

on the top left-hand corner of the envelope.) 

You may also e-mail such suggestions to legal@moj.gov.lk. 
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